
I live in the Sierra Vista neighborhood just to the southeast of Centennial Airport.
Runway 10-28 creates some traffic over our nighborhood, which at least one neighbor 
has complained about, but I think there are no significant noise issues at this 
location. 

Centennial Airport is an excellent GA facility and they are doing a wonderful job 
and I support them wholeheartedly. As far as I'm concerned, GA facilities are a 
magnificent benefit to a community and we are glad to have them here. 

Regards,

Clifford Jolly
6600 E Lookout Drive
Parker CO 80138
303-840-4221


